
Danville Office Equipment Support Staff of the Month 

Debbie Rhodus 

 

Mrs. Rhodus is the keystone to our amazing office squad. She is the first 

one to arrive each morning and her kindness and positive energy is 

simply contagious. She greets staff, students, and parents with warmth 

every time she sees them in the office or talks to them on the phone. 

Even when having to remind teachers to post attendance or reminding 

parents about attendance procedures, Mrs. Rhodus is the courtesy in 

‘courtesy call’. When things get too serious, you can count on Mrs. 

Rhodus to help lighten the mood. We are simply blessed to have Mrs. 

Rhodus at LES.  


